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Home discussion    

question                

Stan asked...  If you 

had a wish for the 

world, what would it 

be? 

 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

 

Welcoming new members of our       
Roseberry family! 

It has been lovely to welcome the new 
members of our Roseberry family into 

school this week,        
including children from 

the Philippines and 
Ukraine. It has been 

heart warming to see children making new 
friends and looking after one another.  

 

Today we give thanks for the 

life  of Queen Elizabeth II, for her 

faith and her dedication to duty.                       

We think of our Royal family and 

our nation as we mourn her death.                       

May her example continue to                

inspire us. 

1926—2022 

Welcome back! I hope you all had a wonderful summer break. It’s been lovely to welcome new children 

into our Roseberry family, along with Miss Sherwood, our Year Four teacher. Well done to everyone for 

being so very brave entering your new classes and to our Nursery and EYFS children who have amazed 

us with how quickly they have settled. I have been very impressed with the behaviour and attitudes to 

learning I have seen as I have walked around school this week and have a feeling this is going to be a 

wonderfully positive, action packed year. Well done, everyone!                                Mrs Channing                               

 Introducing our new                   
Year Six Team Captains!  

Resolution (Red) :  
Fraser and Kaitlin  

Blue Endeavour (Blue): 
Matthew and Paloma  
Discovery (Yellow): 
Daniel and Daisy  

Adventure (Green): 
Jack and Emily  

Pupils of the Week will be announced on Monday, as we postponed today’s celebration                        
assembly so that we could have time to reflect upon the life and service of our Queen. 



            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      

 

Bag2school collection - 20th September (am) - used clothes, shoes, bags and belts welcome! 

Used Uniform shop                                                        

We appreciate that times are financially tough 

for may families at the moment. If you would like 

to buy high quality, washed and ironed             

second hand uniform, please email 

v.maylard@roseberryacademy.org 

What has Toby seen this week?  
On Wednesday, Toby waited       
patiently on the High Green to      
witness the Tour of Britain as it 
came through our village. He was 
very impressed with the behaviour 
of our children from Years Five and 
Six, who went along to sing and 
cheer as the riders whizzed by! 
Thank you to Mr and Mrs Smith, 
who gave their time to supervise the children on their 
walk to and from the village. 

Extra Curricular Clubs 

Please note that these are in addition to our whole 
school, timetabled, enrichment curriculum. 

Choir 

(free) 

Y2-6 

Monday 

Lunch time 

(12.15-12.45) 

Mrs Channing 

Netball 

(free) 

Y5/6 

Tuesday 

3.10pm – 4.10pm 

Mrs Sellers 

Sport 

(free) 

Y3/4  (Start date tbc)                       

Wednesday                                        

Lunch time 

Mrs Davis 

Football team 

(free) 

Y5/6 (Starts 14th Sept) 

Wednesday                                    

3.20pm - 4.20pm                               

Mark Shimwell 

Sport 

(free) 

Y5/6 (Start date tbc) 

Thursday                                          

Lunch time 

Mrs Davis 

Chess 

(free) 

Y3/4 

Thursday 

3.10pm – 4.10pm 

Mrs Barker 

Miss Tucker’s           

Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable 

on MCAS) 
Y3-6 

Thursday                                       

3.10pm - 4.30pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Multi sports                    

(not football) 

(Charge applies) 

Y1-6 (Starts 16th Sept) 

Friday                           

3.00pm - 4.10pm 

Mark Shimwell 

Karate 

(Charge applies) 

Y1-6 

(starts 30th Sep) 

Friday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Sensei James Scanlon 

  

Global Council Top Tip  

Why not use junk to make models and  

pictures, rather than throwing it away?         

Congratulations!                                                            

Congratulations to Saoirse Twomey for gaining her 

50m swimming award. She is now able to swim 50m 

without arm bands! What a superstar! 

Important dates for your diary                                  

Our diary dates for this academic year may be 

found at:                                                             

https://roseberryacademy.org/termdates 

From Golden Time to REAL time!                                    
We are excited to announce the arrival of REAL time 

(Roseberry Enrichment Activities and Learning), 
which will replace Golden Time. All children will      

access a range of high quality enrichment activities 
every Friday afternoon, delivered by different       

teachers, via a rolling programme. Activities will      
include First Aid, Boogie Bounce, learning British 

Sign Language, learning to play a musical instrument, 
ESafety, drama, Wildlife Warriors and developing 

links with the community. How exciting! 

          Lunchtime Award                                                                                                       
This week, our lunchtime award goes to              

Esmae Marsay, Ruby Norman and                        
Evie Nalton. 

            Act of Kindness                                                                                               
This week, our award goes to Hanni Fussey, 

Bill Fussey, Woody Fussey and Harry Fox. 
These lovely children have been kind and  thoughtful,     
welcoming their new friend into Great Ayton and our 

Roseberry family. 

Please book your child’s meals for each week via 

My Child At School (even if they have free meals). 

After school childcare                                                       

Roseberry Kids Club offers excellent after school    

provision. To find out more, call                                          

01642 710996 or                                                                   

07837 073970 


